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Why are Software Updates needed?

The HLT project Telematics System is built on a hardware and software platform that requires ongoing Software
Updates. This is a feature of all modern platforms such as Smartphones, Tablet PC’s, Laptops, Trucks and Cars.

Trucks that are currently fitted with a Garmin 780 will require application updates occasionally to ensure that the
ICTS device has the latest software which includes bug fixes and performance improvements. New features will
also be developed to improve existing functionality, and these will also be delivered via Software Updates.

How will I know a Software Update is required?

The Garmin 780 will prompt Drivers that a Software Update is required when this screen appears.

What do I do when this screen appears?

Always ensure that you select "INSTALL" to ensure that the Software Updates are enabled to resolve possible
issues with software bugs or the introduction of new functionality.

What happens if I don’t select "INSTALL"?

The system will continue to prompt you until you do select "INSTALL". Therefore, in order to avoid unnecessary
prompting and ensure that your system receives the software bug fix or functionality improvement ensure that
you select "INSTALL" first time, every time.

Note: Only updates authorised by Trimble & ORBCOMM will be issued to your ICTS devices.


